
Mr. Robert C. Stevens 
1 Green Ridge Rd. 
Pittsford~ NY 14534 

Dear Mr. Stevens, 

Severance 
NY 12872 

You will note that on the membership 
list we have marked you and Graham Davis 
as having paid membership dues although 
Ted Dobbs, our treasurer, had not received 
them as of last evening. Do you think 
they might have been misaddressed or was 
the payment simply overlooked? 

We indeed appreciate your support 
and that of The Eagle Lake Association. 
The Eagle Lake Association contribution 
of $25.00 which you indicated would be 
forthcoming has not yet been received 
either. 

Sincerely, 


